
NRE Fireworks Restrictions 
 
NRE does not have any restrictions on fireworks; however, the subdivision does 
fall under County and Cleburne restrictions on fireworks.   
 
Part of NRE is restricted because it is within the 5,000 feet fireworks buffer zone 
of Cleburne city limits, and falls under Cleburne restrictions. The Cleburne Fire 
Department says that fines for violating the city ordinance range from $200 to 
$2,000,    
 
Those restrictions are available in the local newspaper, Cleburne  
Times-Review or by calling the Cleburne Fire Department at 817-645-0964. 
 
Two maps are included with this posting.  The first map shows the NRE area 
within 5,000 feet of Cleburne and the second one is a zoomed version of the same 
map.  The representation of NRE lots on the maps is not exact, but it serves the 
purpose. 
 
Fireworks safety tips can be found on the web at:  
www.fireworksafety.com/safety 


